

The Youth and Kids Group will be combining in the near future at "Horses on the Hill" at BLOC Ministries in Price Hill. We will be grooming the horses, taking care of the stables and the land surrounding. (Date to be determined soon, and will be posted on the Youth Board in the hallway - please check the board for updated info and pics of youth group events).

Thank you to all who volunteered at Meals on Wheels. It was such a blessing to be able to help the senior community.

Thank you,

Ali





After School

The youth after-school program will resume on Thursdays beginning September 4, 3-4:30 pm.



